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Comments: I visited the Ruby Mountains for the first time during July of 2017 and found them to be one of the

most beautiful natural areas in the west, with abundant wildflowers and amazing mountain views. The Rubies

should be protected for conservation and enjoyed as a recreation area, not opened for drilling. I firmly oppose

any efforts to drill for oil and gas in this region. 


